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October 10, 2023 

 

Dear Valued VPG Customer/Supplier, 

As you may know, Vishay Precision Group (VPG) is global company with operations around the world, 

and as part of our global footprint we operate two facilities in the central part of Israel.   

In light of the recent events in Israel, we want to let you know that our operations are continuing 

without interruption.  Our dedicated teams are working to ensure that we meet your expectations and 

deliver on our commitments, just as we always have.  

Given our long history of operating in Israel, we understand the challenges and uncertainties that can 

arise and have contingency plans in place to contend with these challenges.  I want to note that VPG has 

operated facilities in Israel since 1969 as an independent company and previously as part of our former 

parent. There has not been a break in production or supply chain over these many years. 

We want to express our thanks for the trust you place in us.  Rest assured, we are taking all necessary 

precautions to ensure the safety and well-being of our employees, partners, and community, while 

maintaining the high-quality standards you have come to expect. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Ziv Shoshani 

President and CEO 

Vishay Precision Group, Inc. 


